
 

 

 COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE � JANUARY 6, 2003  

 
STAFF TO ATTEND COMMUNITY MEETING 

 

Recommendation 

Regional Councillor Joyce Frustaglio recommends: 
 
That City of Vaughan staff be directed to organize a public meeting and have Regional Staff 
present to address the concerns of area residents. 

Purpose 

The purpose of the meeting is to address area residents concerns as it pertains to traffic issues.   
  

Conclusion 

The date that has been selected is Wednesday, January 29, 2003.  Staff are to ensure that 
notices are sent to each residential property in the Concord West neighbourhood;  specific streets 
being Southview Drive, Rockveiw Gardens, Hillside Avenue, Keeleview Court, Keele Street, 
Highway 7, Gemma Court, Hartley and Baldwin.  Notices are to be sent out immediately. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Joyce Frustaglio 

Regional Councillor 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 


